
 

 
 

To: ALL PARENTS & GUARDIANS  

From: MARYMOUNT HIGH SCHOOL  

 

Good afternoon parents and guardians.  

Management wishes to advise you that classes for all grades will 

continue online on Monday January 18, 2021.  

 

Face to Face engagement will not be on Monday January 18, 2021.  

We are awaiting final assessment and approval from the Ministry of 

Health & Wellness and the Ministry of Education Youth & Information.  

 

ONCE THIS IS DONE YOU WILL BE INFORMED.   

Once again, classes will continue online for all grades. 

 

Thank you for your understanding.  

 

R. Lawrence (Mrs) 

Acting Principal  

January 15, 2021 
 


